
 

 

 

 
 

8th March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Filming – Friday 24th March 2023 

 
I am writing to notify you that we will be promoting our school by putting together a 

new school film on Friday 24th March. The video will be published on our school website 
and social media. 

 

If you have previously given consent for your child to have their photo/video taken, 
then it may be possible that your child will be in the film during classes. All students for 

whom we do not have consent will be briefly removed from the filming area. 

 
If you have any questions, please email info@featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
 

Mr N Walters 

Headteacher 
 

mailto:info@featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk

